
 

 

10th February 2023 

 

Y11 March Mock Exams 

 

Dear Y11 Parents / Carers, 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at parents’ evening last night, thank you for attending. We are writing to outline 

some key points about the next set of mock exams and expectations for Year 11 students over the half term. 

 

A reminder of the upcoming key dates for Year 11: 

 

• Monday 27th February to Friday 10th March - Mock Exams 

• Tuesday 21st March - Year 11 ‘Crunch Time’ Parents’ Information Evening - 6pm-7:30pm 

• Monday 15th May to Wednesday 28th June - GCSE exams begin 

 

Mocks 

 

The final set of Year 11 mock exams will run from Monday 27th February to Friday 10th March and the full timetable 

for these is below. Students have been given their individual timetables today, which includes their seat numbers for 

the exams. They should carefully use this timetable to ensure that they are able to plan for their exams in advance. 

 

Week One

 
 

  



 

 

Week Two 

 
 

Revision over half term  

 

The half term break is a good opportunity for students to rest and reset their batteries for the final stretch of their 

GCSEs, however, it is also imperative that students use their time wisely and complete revision across the course of 

the week. To aid this there are a number of intervention sessions happening in school, listed below. Teachers will 

have also contacted parents and students separately to invite them to the relevant sessions. 

 

To support your child in how to revise in each subject, please use our Y11 revision website at: 

https://kaa.org.uk/students-parents/year-11-revision/.    

 

Monday 13 February 

11B/11C Art & 11B Textiles – 9am-3pm 

 11D Science – 10am-12.30pm (Physics) and 1pm-4pm (Chemistry)  

 11E/11I Science – 9am-12.30pm (Chemistry) 

11A/11C/11D Product Design (invited students) – 9am-4.30pm 

  

 Tuesday 14 February 

 11D Drama – 10am-1pm 

 11A/11C/11D Product Design (invited students) – 9am-4.30pm 

  

Wednesday 15 February 

 11B/11C Art & 11B Textiles – 9am-3pm 

https://kaa.org.uk/students-parents/year-11-revision/


 

 

 Friday 17 February  

 11N/P Science – 10am-3pm (Biology) 

 

Post 16 

All students should have made at least 3 applications to post-16 courses. If they have not already done so, it is crucial 

they do this now to guarantee themselves a place on a course at a sixth form or college this September.  

 

We hope you have a good half term break with your child and family, and we look forward to welcoming students 

back to school on Tuesday 21st February at 8.30am. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr N Edwards 

Assistant Principal - Data and Timetabling 

 

 


